
 

Primary Registration  

will be held for our new 
“Primary” students who will 
be starting school in 

September 2013 during the 
month of February. We are 
looking for any children in 
our 

community who will be reg-
istering for school next year. 
If you have a child or know 
of a child 

who will be five years old on 
or before December 31, 
2013, please have the par-
ents contact 

the school. Please pass this 
information on to families in 

our community who 
may be new to Bicen-
tennial School. Parents / 
Guardians are asked to 
come to the school to 
complete a registration 
form. Proof of 

residence (ie: NS Power 
bill), a birth certificate 
and health card are re-
quired at registration. 

All Primary students 
must be 5 years of age 
on/before December 
31, 2013. 

 

February Newsletter 2013 

February is Coins for Books Month!!!!  

  

What is it? 

This is the 7th year Tattle-

tales has put on this Cam-

paign. I will be collecting 

coins for the month of Feb-

ruary. All of the money col-

lected will go to purchase 

books for the school library! 

Also, Tattletales fundraises as 

well, and gives each school 

that participate a certain 

amount per dollar raised. Last 

year, each school received 

0.25 for each dollar raised. 

Tattletales also provide a 

20% discount on purchases. 

This is a win-win fundraiser! 

We are going to be having 

different fun theme days in 

February! 

The students are asked to 

bring in change to partici-

pate.  
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Issue 6 

Bicentennial School 

LUNCH PROGRAM 

If a student has signed up for our lunch program, they are expected to attend on the days indi-

cated. Students are only able to stay for the lunch program if they have a lunch with them. 

The school does not provide students with lunches. If they have not signed up for the pro-

gram they are expected to leave at lunch and travel directly to their destination.  

                If there is to be a change in their lunch routine, please contact the homeroom teach-

er (note, phone, email, etc…) and let them know of the new plans for that day.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school at your convenience.  

Thank you for your time. 



 

 

Bicentennial’s School Spelling Bee 

Thursday February 28, 2013 

3:30– 5:00pm 

Bear’s Den 

Open to all students in grades 5-8 

Spelling Club is Thursdays at lunch in Room 2 
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Inside Story Headline 

Coins for Books Calendar for the Month of February!!! 

S-p-e-l-l-i-n-g News 

 

F EB RU AR Y 20 13  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 

Hat Day 

$0.50 

5 6 

Pajama Day  

$1.00 

7 8 9 

10 11 

Mismatched 

Sock Day  

$0.50 

12 13 

Twin Day  

$1.00 

 

14 15 16 

17 18 

Backwards 

Day $0.50 

19 20 

Crazy Hair 

Day $1.00 

21 22 23 

24 25 

Hat Day 

Bring in 

$0.50 

26 27 

Funky Foot-

wear Day 

$1.00 

28   
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You are cordially invited... 

  

...to join us for a “museum” about Canadian identi-
ty in the 1920’s, 1930’s and 1940’s in the school 
gym on Wednesday February 27 from 1:30 to 
3:00 p.m..  Grade 8 Social Studies students will be 
interpreting artifacts from this period.  Families - 
and particularly senior members of families - are 
most welcome.  If you have questions about our 
museum activity, please contact Nancy Bowes at 
the school:  nbowes@hrsb.ca or 464-2094 (ext. 
310-1112). 

   

 

  

Dropping late students Off:  
Due to safety and disruptions we would appreciate that you please sign your child in at the 

office and one of our staff members will escort your child to class. 
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BRRRR….It’s cold outside! Please remember to dress properly for the 
winter weather. Mittens, hats, snow pants, jackets and boots are this 
season’s must haves. 

mailto:nbowes@hrsb.ca

